
Lisa   Pulkrabek   
4795   Co   Rd   82  

Mandan,   ND   58554  
Wadenlisa@aol.com  

701-663-4294  
701-595-4264  

Dear   Human   Services   Committee   Members,  
 
 
I   am   writing   to   you   today   about   HB   1377,   Relating   to   immunization   exemptions .    I   am   in   FAVOR   of  
this   bill.    Please   DO   PASS   HB   1377.   
 
W e   already   have   three   vaccine   exemptions   for   children   attending   school   and   that   is   wonderful.  
This   bill   will   extend   exemptions   for   adults   whose   employers   are   demanding   vaccines   in   order   for  
the   employee   to   keep   their   job.   Vaccines   must   be   very   safe   and   all   risks   must   be    laid   out   for   the  
patient   before   the   vaccine   is   given.    Patients   must   have   the   choice   of   what   is   put   into   their   bodies.  
This   is   called   bodily   autonomy.    We   need   to   keep    the   freedom   to   choose   what   is   put   into   our  
bodies   without   fear   of   losing   our   jobs,   or   being   kicked   out   of   school.   
 
Again,   I   am   urging   a   DO   PASS   on   HB   1377.   
Thanks   so   much!   
Lisa   Pulkrabek   
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